
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
24403 Roesner Road   •   Katy,  Texas  77494       

 

 

Residents of Cimarron Developement 

 

Residents,  

 

 With all the requirements for greater bandwidth and faster internet in todays 

world, Consolidated Communications is gearing up to begin a Fiber Optic Overbuild Plan 

to provide Gigabit Services over our fiber optic network to all existing residential 

developements that are currently being provided service via copper plant  in the Cimarron  

Community and neighboring Developements.  Once completed this will allow all residential 

owners the option of much greater speeds and durability for their Internet needs. This will 

be a three step process. First our construction crews which will be Varcable will place the 

new Fiber Optic Lines. They will be boring this line in to prevent service damage and will 

restore ground back to original condition as best we can. In the second step you will see 

Splicers Inc Techs splicing the Fiber Network to provide service. Once splicing is complete 

then Consolidated Communications Marketing Team will be reaching out to you all to 

inform you that the Fiber Network is complete and ready for service. Be on the look out for 

Door Hangers on your front door which will notify you that crews will be working in your 

area and will need access to the utility easement. I look forward to working with you to 

provide the Residents of Cimarron Community with Fiber to the Home over Consolidated 

Communications Fiber Network.  

 

Construction: 

Varcable Contact 

Sergio Padilla 

713-647-1205 

spucc@hotmail.com 

 

Splicing: 

Splicers Inc 

Coy Collins 

936-648-4140 

coy@splicersinc.com 

 

 

Rob Rychlik 

OSP Engineering Manager 
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